Only official carpool signs printed by the school are to be displayed in
order to pick up students in carpool line this year. If you do not have
this official sign displayed when driving through carpool, you will be
asked to pull out of line, park and come checkout your child from the

office.

Your carpool signs issued last year will be able to be used again this year. We have
tried to issue edited signs to families that needed them. Additional signs may be
purchased at the cost of $1.50 each. Please fill out the order form below to order
your extra signs. Return form and payment in a sealed envelope marked “Carpool

Sign” to the school office.

Please detach and return bottom portion of page with your payment.

2016-17 CARPOOL ORDER SIGN

Please print

Last Name of Family

First Names of Students in Family

Number of signs needed




